


the lights altogether. Expensive yes, but think of the future. Think of the safety in the winter without as steep a hill. 

4. At the very least, developers need to fund the expensive upgrades required to our infrastructure rather than giving
them the green light and the citizens having to suffer the consequences because it’s too expensive to fix later.
For those living in this block and going to work via Hwy 400 toward Toronto, how will they get there in the already
congested streets??
Weston is already very congested. 
Even if you just want to go north on Hwy 400 and take the road by Costco, it is often 3-4 long lights to get through
that short distance now.  Add 13,000 cars????
I see that an overpass will be built to the VMC but shouldn’t that include a vehicle lane off ramp directly onto Hwy
400 south??  Also, from Hwy 400 north directly into the development?
Please confirm that the current road from Hwy 400 north directly into Costco will remain so they can get directly
into the complex rather than further adding to the congestion in the area.

 5. Some of the challenges are that the citizens don’t have a lot of options to get around.  Many times, you consider
running out to get something but realize with the traffic congestion, it’s not worth the hour it will take. 
Langstaff doesn’t go west of Islington. Kipling doesn’t go up to Rutherford.  Travelling north on Pine Valley
towards Hwy 7 there is no route through a subdivision to get around the congestion. Woodbridge avenue is only one
lane in either direction.  Hwy 427 still doesn’t reach Hwy 9. 

6. This says nothing of where will these children will go to school. No school will be within walking distance. 

Where is the future planning??? Projects like these just seem to create more problems.

Should we not identify undeveloped land in the Jane and Teston or Kirby area for such a development?? 
If we bring up the Subway right into the development with underground tunnels and moving sidewalks so residents
don’t need to go outside, it will be faster to take it to work than to drive (they will take what is faster). 
While people will still have cars, they are less likely to use them for work and entertainment and a 2 car couple
might be just a 1 car couple. 
In addition, part of the development should include dedicated lanes with electronic readers (like those used on Hwy
407) from Hwy 400 right into a Transit multi-level parking complex so people from the north go right into park, get
on a moving sidewalk and onto the subway in a few minutes.  That would remove the many cars that are in the
VMC / Weston/ Hwy 7 area to get to the subway now.  

As our counsellor, please consider the added pressures this development will place on the area already challenged
and not seeing any solutions. 
If you can do nothing but support it, please ensure that the developers are required to fund the expensive
infrastructure solutions required to make the area work in the future.

Thank you

Pauline Giancroce


